L5

57
GTN

20 May 2019
Suspension of share buy-back during blackout period

GTN Limited (ASX: GTN) advises that effective close of trading day 17 May 2019 the Company entered
into its trading blackout period consistent with its Share Trading Policy. During this time, the Company
cannot repurchase shares under its on-market share buy-back announced 25 February 2019 and has
suspended its buy-back accordingly. The Company intends to recommence the buy-back following the
release of its full year results for FY 19, anticipated to occur in late August 2019.

The Company repurchased 720,631 shares from 26 March 2019 to 17 May 2019 for $940,021,
representing approximately 23% of the trading volume in the shares during the period. The Company
currently has a remaining authorisation to spend up to an additional $19,059,979 for up to 21,751,433
shares.
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